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From:
Sent:
To: European Data Protection Supervisor
Cc:
Subject: GE -- thank you
Attachments: GDPR-GE.final.pdf; FPF de-id_1 31 15..pdf

Dear. Giovanni,

My sincere, if belated, thanks for meeting with  and me at your office to discuss the draft GDPR. It was
a wonderful discussion, and we appreciated your insights into your new role, as well as your forward-looking
approach to privacy and innovation in Europe.

Please find attached the two papers we discussed, one a GE paper discussing the GDPR as it relates to GE’s
businesses in Europe, the other a draft paper from the Future of Privacy Forum proposing a path forward on technical
and administrative de-identification to facilitate product research without risking data misuse. Please feel free to
share these with colleagues if helpful. As suggested, we are working with Future of Privacy Forum to develop use
cases that we can share as well.

Please let us know if we can be of assistance as you consider these issues. And we both look forward to seeing you
today in Washington and to hearing your presentation tomorrow.

Best regards,

GE Corporate Legal
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3135 Easton Turnpike
Fairfield, CT 06828 USA
General Electric Company

GE imagination at work


